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ULTRASONICS ENGINEERING 
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Plans are  now in the making for the technical sessions on Ultrasonics 
Engineering a t  the IRE National Convention i n  New York, March 24-27, 1958. 
In order that the  meetings may bet te r  serve as a forum for exchange of ideas, 
it is proposed t o  devote two sessions t o  s p e c s i c  topfcs of current interest. 
It is hoped t h a t  in the conme of the sessions, these topics  will be approached 
by the  several speakers from di f fe ren t  viewpoints, followed by time f o r  general 
discussion which should be of mutual benefit  t o  a l l .  

One session will be devoted t o  the measurement o f  the  properties of u l t ra -
sonic delay l i nes .  Papers w i l l  be welcomed on the measurement of loss, band-
width, delay time, transducer parameters, e tc .  Members of the Electronic 
Industr ies  Assocfation committee now considering t h f s  subject have a l so  been 
asked t o  contribute papers t o  t h i s  program, 

A second session will  be devoted t o  the meaawement of  radiated acoustfc 
power. Although t h i s  is a rather  broad subject, some o f  which is well-known, 
there  are probably many applications of ultrasonics where this presents a 
problem, f o r  example, measurement of the acoustfc f i e l d  in  a confined volume. 

Contributed papers on other subjects are  equally welcome and they wfll 
be included fn the above sessions OP in another session a s  is possible. 

Your program chafrman needs your help in submfttfrrg papers f o r  thege 
sessions and a l s o  would welcome your suggestions a s  t o  others who might be 
asked t o  subnit papers, Although the convention is many mopths away, the dead-
l i n e  f o r  abs t rac ts  is close a t  hand. Abstracts should be submitted by November. 
i s t ,  ,193 to: 

I G, L. Haller 
1958 Technical Program Chairman 
The I n s t i t u t e  of Radfo EhgFneers 
1East 79th S t ree t  
New York 21, New York 
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A 100-word abstract and a 500-word summary, both in tr ipl icate ,  are nec- 
essary. It should be clearly indicated that the paper i e  intended for the 
Ultrasonics Engineering Sessions. Your program chaiman also would appreciate
knowing what papers have been submitted before the first committee meeting 
early i n  November. "uI*rsr 
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John E. May, Jr. .;m 1 PROF1 
1958 Program Chairman - PGUE 
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Address t . 
B e l l  Telephone Laboratories, Inc. 
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Whippany, New Jersey 


